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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Planning Application SD22A/0330 at Units 5, (Nissan) and Volkswagen Valley 

Motor Mall, Dublin 22

 
 

From: Hannah Johnston <hjohnston@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 20 September 2022 14:30 
To: Caitlin O’Shea <coshea@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Laurence Colleran <LCOLLERAN@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>; Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Planning Application SD22A/0330 at Units 5, (Nissan) and Volkswagen Valley Motor Mall, Dublin 22 
 
Hi Caitlin, 
 
I have just reviewed the Planning Application SD22A/0330 at Units 5, (Nissan) and Volkswagen Valley Motor Mall, 
Dublin 22, and Public Realm have no comments/conditions to add. 
 
Kind regards, 
Hannah 


